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Rahall Announces H.U.D. Grant for Bluefield Housing Authority

Washington, D.C. �- Fourth District Rep. Nick Rahall (D�WV) today

announced that the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development has

awarded a grant of $545,795 to the Bluefield Housing Authority.

"The money will be used for site improvements, new appliances,

kitchen renovations, and security measures at the Tiffany Manor public

housing project in Bluefield," Rep. Rahall explained. "These improvements

are being made under the Comprehensive Improvement Assistance Program at

H.U.D." A
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